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Are you curious about some of the crazy facts and
little-known people of the American Revolution? If
so, make sure and check out Revolutionary War
Rarities, the podcast from The Sons of the American
Revolution. New episodes are released every two
weeks on YouTube and most podcast applications.
Join us as we explore the truth behind Liberty Trees,
our fighting founding fathers, women in the
Revolution, weapons of the Revolution, and many
other topics.

REVOLUTIONARY WAR RARITIES 

SAR Outreach Education was thrilled to
attend the National Council for History
Educators Conference from March 20-22,
2025,  in St. Louis, MO. It was wonderful to
meet hundreds of Social Studies teachers
and administrators and to let them know
about SAR Youth Awards, Patriot Chest
presentations and online resources for
teachers. For more information about these
resources, please email education@sar.org.
Outreach Education’s next conference stop
will be the National Council on the Social
Studies in Washington, D.C., December 5-7.



Join Curator Zac Distel for a behind the scenes
look at the artifacts featured in the latest
edition of Selections from the Collection. Tune
in on April 23 from 12:30PM-1:30PM Eastern for
a closer look at these artifacts related to
Revolutionary Women. This virtual event is
open to all SAR Members and the public!

UPCOMING EVENT
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Sand Timer, 1770
Sand timers or hour glasses were particularly useful
onboard ships. They were used to measure speed,
provide a regimented work schedule, and maintain
accurate logs. 

Donated by M. Kent Gregory, EdD, California Society SAR

NEW ACQUISITION

SPEAKING OUT ABOUT HISTORY

 Author Interview

Check out our latest author interview with
John R. Maass, writer of From Trenton to
Yorktown: Turning Points of the Revolutionary
War.

Register Now!


